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Greetings!

National President Brenda Bryant visited Kansas October 11-13th! | would like to thank
Auxiliaries #3201 Minneapolis, #7928 Lincoln, #1432 Salina, and #8773 Junction City
for hosting the National President. Your contribution to her visit made it a huge
success. The warm reception your Auxiliaries extended and the efforts you made had a
lasting impression.

| would also like to thank those that were able to come to the Eisenhower Vigil and the
National President’s events. We appreciate those who joined us as we traveled!

National President Brenda Bryant enjoyed her time with us and we were sad to see her
go. It was a pleasure to show her a small slice of Kansas and a few of our wonderful
Auxiliaries. | only wish she could have visited more Auxiliaries but her time was too
short with us.

In the coming months please be sure to use your Social Media presence to showcase
your Auxiliary. Make that 30 second to 2 minute promo video or radio spot! You have
the power to advertise what your Auxiliary and Post are doing in just a few seconds.
This can both help your veterans and draw in new members.

If you don’t have a Facebook page or don’t know how to create one, | bet you have a
young member in your Auxiliary that does. Maybe they can teach you a few new tricks!
Social Media is a great way to get your Auxiliary in front of the future members of this
great organization. We need to train them to take over and they can help train us in
ways to stay connected to the next generations.

Time can get away from us so start reviewing the National, Department, and District
challenges that will be coming due in March! We’re aiming for a very strong showing at
the 2025 National Convention.

Until next time, “Say Cheese!”

Joy Garrison
Department Historian
662-435-0099

PO BOX 7962
Columbus MS 39705
dj43garrison@gmail.com




